
 

 

 
 
 
18th September 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

FOGS Annual General Meeting 2023 
Tuesday 26th September at 7pm, at Grange Junior School 

 
FOGS are super proud to have completed our first full year as a new committee. At the end of this month, 
we will be holding our AGM where we’d like to share with you what we have achieved over the last year.  
 
Please come along on Tuesday 26th September at 7pm to find out more about your FOGS Trustees and 
how you can be part of our amazing committee of volunteers who help and support the events run by 
FOGS.  
 
Children really love seeing their family members involved in school life and it would be great to welcome 
more of you to the team and to be a part of the special events we run throughout the year at both the 
Infants and Junior schools.  
 
At the AGM we have a few formalities to cover off. We will be sharing the accounts of FOGS for the 
previous financial year; appointing an auditor and sharing the report of the Trustees.  
 
It’s also when we will be electing our Trustees for 2023/24. We currently have a Chair for each school, 
plus two vice chairs and a Treasurer for each school. If anyone is interested in taking on the role of a 
Trustee please email fogschools@outlook.com for more information. 
 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN to the Members that the 2023 Annual General Meeting of the Friends of 
Grange Schools (FOGS) will be held as follows:  
 
Date: Tuesday 26th September 2023 
Time: 7pm 
Place: Grange Juniors School 
 
1. Share the accounts of FOGS for the previous financial year 
2. Receive the report of the Trustees on FOGS’ activities since the previous AGM  
3. Elect the Trustees 
4. Appoint an independent examiner or auditor for FOGS 
5. AOB 
 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
If you can’t attend the AGM but would still like to be involved, please drop us an email 
fogschools@outlook.com or message us via our Facebook page www.facebook.com/FOGSCHOOLS and 
we’ll add you to our WhatsApp group.  
 
Best wishes 
 
Your FOGS team 
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